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THE CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY OF AMERICA

Vice President and Chief of Staff
Washington, D.C. 20064
202-319-5811
Fax: 202-319-4441

June 30, 2004

Mr. Greg Lukianoff
Director of Legal and Public Advocacy
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210 West Washington Square, Suite 303
Philadelphia, PA 19106

Dear Mr. Lukianoff:
I am writing on behalf of Father David O’Connell, President of The Catholic
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